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The Caldwell County Sherriff’s Office is asking for the public’s help to locate a missing runaway
17-year old from Granite Falls.  Missing is Ingrid Betriz Flores of 25 Water St. Granite Falls,
North Carolina.  Miss Flores is a student at South Caldwell High School.  She is a Hispanic
Female, 5 foot 3 inches in height      and weighs 115 pounds.  She has Black hair, brown eyes
and with a light skin complexion.   She was last seen wearing a pink shirt, blue jeans and
sandals.      
Miss Flores was last seen on Monday 3-18-2012 at South Caldwell High School.  She was
reported missing later in the week by her parents.  She was seen at 7:40am on 3-18-2012 by a
friend getting into a white car in the school parking area and leaving the school grounds.  
The runaway maybe in the Winston Salem, High Point area of North Carolina.  Anyone with
information with the location of the missing person is asked to call the Caldwell County Sheriff’s
Office at 828-758-2324, or their local Law Enforcement office.
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